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To: CISD Board of Trustees 

From: Larry Guerra 

Date: May 22, 2017 

 

 

CC:  Dr. Mike Waldrip, Ms. Kelly Penny, Mr. Sid Grant 

 

 

Re:  Purchase of new International School Buses 

 

 

 

Coppell ISD is interested in purchasing (3) three new 77 passenger International yellow school 

buses for the 2017-2018 school year. The cost for the lot of the three new school buses should 

not exceed a total cost of $300,000. The approved vendor for the purchase of the buses is 

Longhorn Bus Sales.  

 

In accordance with Texas State Law 44.031, Subchapter B, and in compliance with TEA 

purchasing laws, pricing from Longhorn Bus Sales was received via the TASB BuyBoard 

Purchasing Cooperative. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESOLUTION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve as presented the 

purchase of (3) three new 77 passenger International, yellow school buses from Longhorn 

Bus Sales at a total cost of no greater than $300,000.00 through the TASB BuyBoard 

purchasing cooperative.  

 

 

 

 

 

By providing and sharing this information with the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees, Coppell ISD 

is in compliance with House Bill 273 


